
	
With	deep	care	for	each	other	and	in	a	desire	to	be	protective	of	each	other,	the	SEJ	
Program	and	Arrangements	Committee	has	adopted	a	Covid	protocol	for	our	upcoming	SEJ	
Conference.	Our	desire	is	to	show	the	utmost	care	for	the	health	of	all	persons	in	
attendance.	
	
Masks	will	be	required	for	all	persons	in	all	meetings	and	Lake	Junaluska	buildings	while	at	
the	Conference.	This	requirement	includes	round	robin	sessions,	all	Conference	business	
sessions,	worship,	and	other	gatherings	while	we	are	together.	Heads	of	Delegations	will	be	
responsible	for	ensuring	that	masks	are	worn	properly	by	all	members	of	their	delegations	
(including	reserves)	any	time	they	are	inside	a	building.		
	
In	addition,	seating	will	be	socially	distanced	within	Stuart	Auditorium,	which	might	limit	
the	number	of	non-delegates	and	reserves	who	can	be	present.	
	
The	Program	and	Arrangements	Committee	will	continue	to	monitor	the	situation	closely	
and	will	abide	by	all	CDC	recommendations.	
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